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In This Edition 

 Hello to all my fellow GFUSBCA Bowlers.  I am Don Monroe.  I am the 
editor of the newsletter and 1st Vice-President of the GFUSBCA.  This is my 
3rd year of service as a board member.  I took over the newsletter in September 
of 2014.  We have added a 4th printed newsletter and 12 e-newsletters to the 3 
printed newsletters.  We have lowered the cost of advertising in the newsletters 
with $100 for full page ads, $50 for 1/2 page adds and $25 for business card 

sizes.  The Facebook continues to grow.  We have over 200 friends.  I would like to double 
that number by the end of the year, however many of our members do not have Facebook ac-
counts.  We use Facebook for sending out invitations to tournaments, pictures of award cere-
monies and other relevant news items.   We have instituted Mail Chimp.  This is an automated 
email sent to all members that have an email address.  We use this on a monthly basis to send 
out copies of the newsletter and inform members about upcoming tournament and important 
association news.  Of our 1400 members, we have 940 valid email addresses. 
 Since Brenda Chambers, President of GFUSBCA, gave the board members off from meet-
ings in June, I have decided to give her a month off from creating a message from the presi-
dent. This doesn’t mean the board members are sitting on their hands.  The newsletter is still 
being created, award criteria is be revised, Hall of Fame arrangements are being confirmed, 
new community service projects are being considered,  lanes are being certified, and the annual 
League Officers workshop is being set up.  In addition to this, the Association Manager is busy 
closing up winter leagues and certifying new summer leagues.   
 A coaching initiative was started for the youth going to VA State, Nationals, and Jr. Gold 
tournaments. There is a Saturday morning league, monitored by coaches and an hour of coach-
ing drills to help the youth better prepare for these tournaments. 
 Shelby Sullivan was awarded the GFUSBCA Outstanding Service Award.  Shelby assisted 
with every tournament the Association put on. She helped by running the Ways and Means 
table as well as selling raffle tickets and 50-50 tickets.  She even recruited some of her friends 
to help during the tournaments.   
 We have had a turnover of officers on the board of Directors.  The first was the association 
manager, Skip Frey, who retired after several years of outstanding service.  Skip was replaced 
by Diana Monroe.  Elections were held during the annual meeting.  President Brenda Cham-
bers is retiring after 10 years of service and George French was elected as the new President.  
Dawn Brown was elected as 2nd Vice president to replace the position vacated by George 
French.  D.J. Johnson was elected as Sergeant at arms to fill the position vacated by Dawn 
Brown.  Deberia Henningsen was elected as Adult Director to replace the position vacated by 
D.J. Johnson.  Joshua Eggleston and Brian Eggleston were elected as Youth Directors.   
 In other association news, the Local Association dues were raised from $7.00 a year to 
$9.00 a year.  Brenda Chambers and Jim Wolfe were elected to the GFUSBCA Hall of Fame.  
The induction ceremony and dinner will take place in the Fall. 
 We mourn the loss of several of our local bowlers over the past year;  James Psioda (June 
2014), Norbert Savoy (July 2014), Charles Longerbeam (July 2014), Phillip DeSimone 
(August 2014), Malcolm Macleay (February 2015), George Ondusko (February 2015), Betty 
Mutter (March 2015), Shaun Greenberg (April 2015) and Chuck Husted (April 2015).   

2014—2015 Winter  
Season Wrap-up 
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AMF  Fredericksburg Lanes  
12100 Kilarney Dr. 
Fredericksburg, VA 22407  
(540) 786-2695 

Liberty Center Massaponax 
5801 Southpoint Center Blvd., 
Fredericksburg, VA 22408  
540-710-0234  

Cannon Ball Lanes  
Jenkins Road Building 135  
Dahlgren, Virginia 22448 
(540) 653-7327  

10 Lanes.   Subway, Cannonball Cafe, pro shop, and league bowling. Hours:  
Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu 11:00 am to 9:00 pm 
Fri and Sat 11:00 am to 12:00 midnight—Sunday Noon to 6:00 pm  

48 Lanes.  A cozy bar & grill,  Mullan's Pro Shop, locker area, snack bar, arcade 
and party rooms to rent, for any type/size of occasion.  2nd Level Liberty 
Laughs Comedy Club,  another Box Seats bar & grill with a huge dance floor, pool 
tables, darts, plus offices and additional rooms to rent for 20 to 200 people.   

50 Lanes.  McCorvey’s Pro Shop.  Separate Bar area and arcade-style video games.  
Locker area and snack bar.  Hours:  Mon, Tue, Thu, Sun 9:00 am to 10:00 pm - Wed 4:00 
pm to 10:00 pm    Friday 4:00 pm to Midnight  - Sat 9:00 am to Midnight  - Sunday Noon 
to 6:00 pm 

GFUSBCA Bowling Centers 

The GFUSBC Association consist of 3 bowling centers 

AMF Fredericksburg 

Cannon Ball Lanes 

Liberty Center Massaponax 

28 certified leagues 

2 youth leagues 

6 women's leagues 

1 men's leagues 

18 mixed leagues 

http://www.libertycenterva.com/menu.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/room-rentals.html
http://www.libertylaughscomedyclub.com/
http://www.libertycenterva.com/billiards--darts.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/box-seats-lounge-upper-level.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/billiards--darts.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/billiards--darts.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/menu.html
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11 in a Row 

As of 8/1/2014, USBC no longer recognizes an 11 in-a-row score as an achievement award.  

We have lost the capability to accurately track all 11 in-a-row scores, so this is the last sea-

son we will be displaying them.  We are unsure of how we will track 11 in a row scores.   

Branscome, Jerry 04/29/2015 

Mills, Ronnie 04/24/2015 

Wiseman, Wes 04/21/2015 

Gallahan, Bryan 04/17/2015 

Einhorn, Jim 04/12/2015 

Rumbaugh, Paul 04/01/2015 

McDaniel, Bruce 03/17/2015 

Hahn, Steve 03/10/2015 

Perdue, Daryl 02/27/2015 

Symanowski, Bill 02/25/2015 

Perdue, Daryl 02/24/2015 

Monroe, Don 02/24/2015 

Schaarschmidt, Eric 02/18/2015 

Rumbaugh, Paul 02/15/2015 

Oliver, Pete 02/07/2015 

Gallahan, Mark 02/04/2015 

White, Bruce 01/21/2015 

Coulson, Rick 12/28/2014 

Head. Christopher 12/27/2014 

McElheny, Don 12/16/2014 

Hahn, Stephen 12/16/2014 

Rumbaugh, Paul 12/16/2014 

Tilson, Bryan 12/08/2014 

Gilmore, Rick 11/29/2014 

Howard, Ken 11/15/2014 

Zentner, John 11/12/2014 

Volpp, Lance 11/11/2014 

Rumbaugh, Paul 11/08/2014 

Rakes, Tony 11/05/2014 

Cleveland, Josh 10/31/2014 

Einhorn, Jim 10/29/2014 

McElheny, Don 10/28/2014 

Simpson, Michael 10/15/2014 

Wiseman, Wes 10/14/2014 

Gallahan, Bryan 09/26/2014 

Sanders, Scott 09/26/2014 

White, Cory 09/26/2014 

Gallahan, Bryan 09/12/2014 

Monroe, Don 09/05/2014 

2014—2015 Winter Season 
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800 Series 

300 Games 

Rumbaugh, Paul 844 04/01/2015 

Gallahan, Bryan 831 01/25/2015 

White, Bruce 821 02/24/2015 

Einhorn, Jim 818 02/04/2015 

Hood, Brian 815 03/18/2015 

Coulson, Rick 815 01/07/2015 

White, Bruce 813 02/20/2015 

Cieslewitz, Stan 812 11/21/2014 

Wright, Tim 811 02/14/2015 

Windsor, Richard 804 03/07/2015 

Volpp, Lance 802 11/11/2014 

Surles, Kyle 04/29/2015 

Rumbaugh, Paul 04/24/2015 

Marvin, Richard 04/23/2015 

Simpson, Michael 04/22/2015 

Marvin, Richard 04/09/2015 

Einhorn, James 03/24/2015 

Oliver, John 03/24/2015 

Schaarschmidt, Sherry 03/22/2015 

Blanton, Jon 03/21/2015 

Snowman, Thomas 03/04/2015 

Blanton, Jon 02/21/2015 

Rumbaugh, Paul 02/21/2015 

Gathof,Billy 02/18/2015 

Heard, John 02/15/2015 

Snowman, Tom 02/04/2015 

Simpson, Michael 02/04/2015 

Oliver, John 01/28/2015 

Gallahan, Bryan 01/21/2015 

Herron, Marclay 01/14/2015 

Holloway III, Jeter 01/13/2015 

Oliver, John 01/13/2015 

Oliver, John 12/28/2014 

Petrini, Christopher 12/11/2014 

Symanowski, Bill 12/10/2014 

Gilmore, Rick 11/15/2014 

Couch, Jeff 11/08/2014 

Wolfe, Jim 11/08/2014 

Monroe, Diana 11/07/2014 

Zemore, Michael 11/06/2014 

Wolfe, Jim 10/29/2014 

Brady, Tom 10/22/2014 

Simpson, Michael 10/15/2014 

Gathof, Billy 10/14/2014 

Rumbaugh, Paul 10/05/2014 

Dalton, Jamie 10/03/2014 

Carlson, Kirk 10/02/2014 

Dalton, Jamie 09/30/2014 

Thompson, Frank 09/23/2014 

Pierce, Brandon 09/12/2014 

Wright, Douglas 09/04/2014 

2014—2015 Winter Season 

Season 800's 300's 11 in a row 

14-15 11 40 39 

13-14 15 53 57 

12-13 42 69 80 

11-12 22 31 61 

10-11 10 21 29 

09-10 7 20 37 

08-09 2 29 31 

07-08 9 30 46 

06-07 4 26 25 

05-06 4 16 40 

Total 126 327 445 

Honor scores from 8/1/2005 to 4/30/2015 

Congratulations! Virginia State Women’s Tournament Sin-
gles, Regular (150 and Under), Handicapped  - Nancy Yeatts 
1st place and to Kathy Cox 3rd place  
Singles, Regular (151 and Above), Shelly Hansen 3rd place  
Team Scratch VA's Unknown  (Wanda Volpp, Andrea 
Sharp, Sherry Schaarschmidt, and Christy Johnson) 3rd 
Place 

Complete GFUSBCA tournament results can be at found 

at: http://gfusbca.org/tournaments 
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Advertisement Advertisement 
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Hall of Fame Inductees 2012-2013 

Paul Rumbaugh II 
Bowling Achievements 

Deborah Johnson 
Meritorious Service 

Hall of Fame Inductee 2013-2014 

Donnell (D.J.) Johnson 
Meritorious Service 

To be Inducted into Hall of Fame 2014-2015 

Brenda Chambers 
Meritorious Service 

James Wolfe 
Bowling Achievements 
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Saturday Youth Legends  
Pepsi Qualifiers  

 
U08 Boys:  Israel Kelly 
U10 Boys:  Zachary Sharpe 
U10 Boys: Brindyn Garrison 
U12 Boys:  Izaiah Garrison 
U12 Boys: Ethan Iverson 
U12 Girls:  Mackenzie Morris 
U12 Girls: Jailyn Jones 
U15 Boys: Codie Garrison 
U15 Boys: Kyle Storm 
U15 Girls:  Lenora Leake 
U20 Boys: Wade Garrison Jr. 
U20 Boys: Josh Eggleston 
U20 Girls:  Teresa Chada 
U20 Girls: Madison Morris 

Fred City Strikers  
Pepsi Qualifiers 

  
U08 Boys: Hunter Couture 
U10 Girls: Ashlynn Mayhall 
U10 Girls: Emily Turner 
U10 Girls: Taelor Brown 
U12 Boys: Omari Ellis 
U12 Boys: Thomas Marinari 
U12 Boys: Todd Chaffin 
U12 Girls: Amber Bonds 
U12 Girls: Hannah Chaffin 
U15 Boys: Caleb Mattice 
U15 Boys: Clay Wilson 
U15 Boys: Joseph Simms 
U15 Boys: Joshua Mattice 
U15 Boys: Keishon Ellis 
U15 Boys: Steven Lang 
U15 Boys: Terry Moreland 
U15 Girls: Bri Kulp 
U15 Girls: Morgan Watkins 
U15 Girls: Nicole Anderson 
U15 Girls: Shelby Sullivan 
U20 Boys: Dalton Dean 
U20 Boys: Eric Wilson 
U20 Boys: Kyle Mann 
U20 Boys: Nicholas Brown 
U20 Boys: Pete Oliver 
U20 Girls: Ariel Goldsmith 
U20 Girls: McKayla Lang 
U20 Girls: Rachel Cropp 
U20 Girls: Rachel Marlowe 

Youth News 

State and Nationals Participants 

Saturday Practice Schedule 

10:00 at AMF ($9.00 per week) 

 

June 6, 2015 

June 20, 2015 

June 27, 2015 

July 18, 2015 

 

There are no set teams and you may not bowl any full 

games.  Coaches will be leading the practice to better as-

sist in preparing for tournament participation.  Most prac-

tice will consist of different drills to help you be more ver-

satile and consistent. 

HDCP Team Event: 
7th Place - Mountain View 
 Rachel Marlowe  $50.00  
 Liam Fitzpatrick  $50.00  
 Shelby Sullivan  $50.00  
9th Place - Riverbend 
 Caleb Mattice $45.00  
 Kylie Watkins  $45.00  
 Josh Mattice  $45.00  

HDCP Team Event: 
10th Place - Team Colonial Forge 
 Joey Wilmer   $45.00  
 Zachary Biggs  $45.00   
 Gavin Monroe  $45.00  
High Game HDCP:  
 Josh Mattice - $75.00 
Bracket winnings:  
 Kyle Mann - $15.00  
 Shelby Sullivan - $25.00 

State High School Tournament 

Fredericksburg Teams 

GFUSBCA Youth Scholarship  
Award Recipients 

Rachel Cropp  $500.00 
Josh Detwiler $500.00 

Saturday Youth Legends 
 Bowler of the Year 

Bumpers: Matthew Merritt 
Juniors: Israel "Izzy" Kelly & Ethan Iversen 

Seniors: Josh Eggleston 
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Holiday Mail for Heroes  

Youth bowlers from Fred City Strikers and Saturday Youth Legends made cards 
for the Holiday Mail for Heroes project in early December.  These cards were 
sent to Service men and women who could not be home for the holidays.  Great 
Job Kids!! 

 
 
Skip Frey Retirement — Current and Past 
GFUSBCA Board directors gathered to  
honor Skip Frey when he r etired as  
Association Manager. 
 
  

Mullan’s Pro Shop 

Steve Mullan, Owner and Operator of Mullan’s Pro Shop Liberty  
Center Massaponax 5801 Southpoint Centre Boulevard,  
Fredericksburg, VA 22407   
 
Mullan’s Pro Shop is a Storm VIP Pro Shop.  We sell balls from Storm,  Roto Grip, Ebonite,  
Columbia 300, Hammer, Track, Brunswick, DV8, Motiv, Radical, Lane #1 and other great brands.   
 

We  sell shoes from Dexter, Storm, and Brunswick as well as Gloves, Braces, Towels, shoe covers, Tape, powders and all  
other kinds of Sundry items. 
 
Services include: Ball Plugging (one hour service), Layout and Drilling, Surface adjustment,  Resurfacing, Oil Extraction, 
Name Engraving and Consultation.   
 
We install Thumb Slugs, Turbo Switch Grips, and Interchangeable Thumbs, Finger Inserts, and Ball Static Weight  
measurements.   
 
Lessons by appointment. 
 
We accept:  

 
Member of  International Bowling Pro Shop Instructors Association (IBPSIA). 

 
Advertisement 

 
 
Outstanding Service Award — Larry Roath receiving the Outstanding Service award for all 
of his work during the 2013-2014 year.  If you received a GFUSBCA award, it went through 
Larry.  Thanks again Larry! 
 
  

 
 
Outstanding Service Award — Shelby Sullivan receiving the Outstanding Service award for all of her volunteer 
work during the 2014-2015 year.  Award is being presented by Larry Roath, 2013-2014 Outstanding Service Award 
recipient and George French, Chairman of the Awards committee and GFUSBCA President-elect.  If you bowled in a 
tournament, or bought candy during leagues, then you have seen Shelby at work.  Thank you for all your work, Shel-
by. 
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Wilkinson elected USBC President 

Frank Wilkinson of Staten Island, New York, has been elected president of USBC and 
Cathy DeSocio of Wichita, Kansas, will serve as vice president for the 2015-2016 sea-
son.  

Professional Women’s Bowling Tour 
The Professional Women’s Bowling Association (PWBA) Tour will re-launch in 2015 with a three-year fund-
ing commitment from the United States Bowling Congress (USBC) and Bowling Proprietors’ Association of 
America (BPAA). Preliminary plans call for a nine-event tour running from mid-summer through early fall. 

USBC Bowling Academy 
The USBC Bowling Academy offers instructional videos featuring Team USA and USBC-Certified 
Gold coaches as well as other professionals in the bowling world. The goal is to provide education, 
advice and instruction that will give bowlers the tools needed to improve their game and become 
more knowledgeable about the sport of bowling. The videos and coaches are the best in the world.   
 
Sign up for the FREE monthly newsletter and a premium subscription for access to all of the videos.  

http://www.bowl.com/News/NewsDetails.aspx?id=23622324082
http://click.news.bowl.com/?qs=3536011ca5d343b24434e4141984f2083533eb9576324ec5a1b3252036e10d6d
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Virginia State 600 Club — Congratulations to Wanda Volpp (Stafford) - Ollie Morton (Richmond) - Lydia Sullivan 
(Fredericksburg) - Andrea Sharp (Stafford) and Sharron Petrick (Prince George) Prize Winners in the National 600 Club's 2015 
Mail-O-Graphic Tournament! 


